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¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ 5ŀǘŜǎΥ 

CŜōΦ м ϧ н DǊŀŘ tƛŎǘǳǊŜ 5ŀȅ Ϫ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

CŜōΦ р  bƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

CŜōΦ т  ²ƛƴǘŜǊ ²ŀƭƪ ǿƛǘƘ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ 

CŜōΦ ф ϧ мл  {ǊΦ DƛǊƭǎ  IƻƳŜ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ  

CŜōΦ мнτмп  .ƻƻƪ CŀƛǊ Ϫ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ  

CŜōΦ мп  Iƻǘ [ǳƴŎƘτ{ǳōǎ 

CŜōΦ мс   ϷмΦрл 5ƻƴǳǘ Řŀȅ 

CŜōΦ мфτно bƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

CŜōΦ ну  DǊΦ п ςмн {ƪƛ ¢ǊƛǇ 9ƭƪǿŀǘŜǊ 

Parents, please email us 

your team sports pictures 

to insert in the newsletter 

or for the yearbook. 

tara.vogt@grasslands.ab.

I am sure our Sr. High students and teachers are all breathing a 
sigh of relief as first semester finishes off and everyone is finally 
done with exams. This time of year can be a very stressful season. 
We are looking forward to second semester and what it will bring. 
 
For the past two months, our school has been busy with basketball 
season and it will continue into February and March. It has been 
great to see all the parent and community support at games. We 
look forward to the rest of the season as our teams get closer to 
League Finals, Zones and the hope of making it to Provincials for 
Sr. Teams. We would also like to thank all of our volunteer coaches 
for the time and energy they put into helping our teams grow and 
develop. 
 
We also have our school ski trip to look forward to at the end of the 
month on February 28th. As always, this is a much anticipated 
school trip and we welcome parents to join us for a fun-filled day of 
skiing at Hidden Valley Ski Resort. 
 
As a last note, if you havenôt been in the school to see some of our 
new furniture down at the elementary wing, you should come take a 
look. We want to thank the Friends of Rosemary for funding this 
new furniture. It is an excellent addition to our school and the stu-
dents and teachers are making good use of it. 

There is a draw for parents that sign the Grade 4, 7 & 10 

surveyôs that have been mailed out. The school has  

three Bandits vs Canucks Tickets for Feb. 13th at 7:00 

pm that were donated by the Heibert family, for parents 

who send to the school that they have completed the sur-

vey. Please send your information to the school by Feb. 

8th to be considered for the draw. This can be either a 

signed note with name and parent signature, or a phone 

call to the office. Thanks to all the 

grade 4, 7 & 10 parents for partici-

pating and sending in the Educa-

tion Accountability Pillar Survey 

from Alberta Education.  
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Thank you to Friends 

of Rosemary for the 

remaining school fur-

niture that has been 

purchased for our 

school . 

In the Southern Hemisphere 
February is a summer month 

the equivalent of August.  
 


